
TO:

FROM:

DATE:

RE:

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

Board of Supervisors

John Baker, Assistant CEO/Planning & Development Director

August 20, 2008

Request Continuance for Onshore Oil Facilities Update Report
to September 23, 2008 Board of Supervisors meeting

On July 8, 2008, your Board heard an update regarding Onshore Oil Facilities and continued the
matter to September 9,2008. Staff requests a continuance of this item to September 23,2008 to
allow staff adequate time to prepare for the hearing.
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